
Dear students, 

 

Last week on Friday you received the information pack about new requirements of optional subjects 

of Department of Physical Education. The email was sent from Study Department 2nd FM, CU. 

We immediately received questions from some of you, whether you can still register for optional 

subjects of our department.  

There is still a possibility to enrol in optional subject Physical Education until 16th of November 2020 

or in Winter Sport Courses by an email. 

Physical Education is a two-semester course. You can still register for this subject through Study 

Department. If you decide to do so, you have to complete the first part of requirements from winter 

semester distantly as you can see in instructions in previous document (STRAVA.com, 8 times chosen 

activity or testing of physical abilities during spring months). We believe there will be practical lessons 

allowed in summer semester and we can see each other in person and do sports together in normal 

mode. As the second part of credit requirements, you would choose particular sport in our web 

application according to the schedule for summer semester and attend it. You will be informed about 

registration process in time. In case of other restrictions in spring, we will inform you about distant 

form of additional requirements when it is up to date. 

The optional subject Winter sports course must be registered in SIS and then choose the particular 

option here (here - first seven options or by email). If the winter sport courses could not be held, an 

alternative program will be organized or another kind of way for completing the credit in a distant 

form will be created. 

It is no longer possible to register for other courses in the winter semester, but you can enrol in 

optional subjects – sports semestral courses, taught only during the summer semester, via SIS in the 

week from 8th to 12th February 2021. 

 

Any questions? You can contact me here: michael.janek@lfmotol.cuni.cz. 

Mgr. Michael Janek - PE Coordinator for International Students 

 

We all hope to see you soon in person! 

Department of Physical Education, 2nd FM, CU 

 

 

https://www.lf2.cuni.cz/en/news/prihlasovani-na-zimni-sportovni-kurzy
https://kolweb.lf2.cuni.cz/secure/tv/kurzy/
mailto:michael.janek@lfmotol.cuni.cz

